From: @ffsa.fr Sent: Thursday 18 February 2016 14:57 (CAB-MALMSTROM) To: Cc: @ffsa.fr Possibility for a meeting between Mrs Maria Asenius and Mr Spitz -Subject: Brussels, 26 February 2016 Dear I am writing you following a discussion with Bernard Spitz, President of the French Federation of Insurance Companies (FFSA) and a Board member of MEDEF (the French employer's organization) in charge of International and Europe would be honoured and delighted to meet Mrs Maria Asenius at the occasion of his trip in Brussels on 26 February, slot at

Bernard Spitz has already had the opportunity to discuss with Commissioner Malmström of topics as TTIP that is essential for FFSA and for MEDEF.

The FFSA and MEDEF represents a significant part of French market and employers and are very involved in working with the European Commission

Such a meeting with Mrs Maria Åsenius would be an occasion to discuss the TTIP topic in the context of the next round of negotiations.

We thank you very much in advance for your answer and remain at your disposal for any question you may have.

Best regards,

her convenience.

Fédération Française des Sociétés d'Assurances

26 Boulevard Haussmann - 75009 Paris

Tél : (+33) / Mob : (+33)

European Transparency Register No. 5149794935-37